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Friday 28th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
Duxford Imperial War Museum 

Thursday 1st May 
 
We have organised a History curriculum trip to Duxford Imperial War Museum on Thursday 1st May for all Year 9 
students and the Year 10 GCSE History group.  This is to support the learning we have been doing about WW1 and 
WW2.  
 
Duxford is about a 90 minutes’ drive away; we will be taking a small coach, leaving school at 9am and returning for 
about 5.45pm. And so students will need to be collected from school. If it is easier for you to collect at Thickthorn 
roundabout, we will also be stopping there at about 5.00pm.  Please return the slip to let us know where you would 
like to meet us.  
 
There is no charge for this trip.  Students will require a packed lunch. School will supply these for students who 
usually have lunch provided.  Please ensure that they have lots of water, a hat and sunscreen and a rain coat.  There 
is a lot of walking involved at Duxford, so comfortable shoes will be very important, school uniform must be worn, 
but if they wish to wear trainers for comfort that day, this is allowed.  
 
We will plan for the visit in school, but you may also want to share this link at home and talk through the day: 
https://www.iwm.org.uk/learning/sessions/self-guided-visits-iwm-duxford 
 
There is a good shop at Duxford, selling war memorabilia and all things aircraft related!  If students wish to bring 
money to spend they can, but they must be aware that this is their responsibility, we will visit the shop at the end of 
the visit and they will need to look after their money all day before. It is not necessary to bring money at all and we 
recommend no more than £20. 
 
We ran a trip to Duxford last year and students learned a huge amount, so we are excited for the opportunity to go 
again to enrich our curriculum and see some ‘real’ History. As always, we will expect all students to behave in a way 
that makes us proud and reflect All Saints School in a positive light.   
 
If you have any questions,  please contact me sjones@allsaintslessingham.co.uk. 
 
Sian Jones 
Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum Manager  
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Duxford Imperial War Museum 

Thursday 1st May 
 

 

Student Name  ___________________________________________ 

 

I will collect my child from (please tick 1 box): 

Thickthorn Services at 5pm   

School at 5.30pm   

    

 
I authorise the teacher in charge to act on my behalf in an emergency if they know it would not be advisable to wait 
for my agreement. 

Parent / Carer Name  ____________________________________________ 

Parent / Carer Signature    ____________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact number  ____________________________________________ 

 
Does your child have any medical needs we need to know about for this trip? 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
*All reply slips will be shredded when students return to school.   

 


